
10th November 2020  

EVENTS/
FUNDRAISING 

 4 Dec Christmas 
Jumper Day 

 17 Dec Christmas 
Party/Panto 

SCHOOL LIFE/
EDUCATION 

 10 Nov Pupil reports 

 11 Nov Remem-
brance Webinar  

 16 –20 Nov Anti-
Bullying Week 

 16 Nov Odd Socks 
Day 

 18 Dec school closes 
for Christmas Break 

 

Newsletter  
 

Dear Parents 

The children have settled back in to school life, following the half-term holi-

day.  Thank you for following the new guidelines.  Please see below this 

week’s news and information on the up and coming events and activities. 

* * * * * * * * * 

REPORTS 

Pupil reports have been emailed from school today, detailing your child’s 

progress so far this term. Please contact Mrs Heyes or the class teacher if you 

have not received it.  To discuss the report further, please contact the class 

teacher. 

* * * * * * * * * 

REMEMBRANCE 

WED 11 NOV—We will be joining a Remembrance 

Webinar on Wed 11 Nov on the history of The 

Great War.  Each class will acknowledge the mi-

nute silence at 11am, from their own classroom.  

Together, we will reflect on those that have given 

their lives  

POPPY APPEAL—Thank you to all the KS2 children who have donated to the 

Poppy Appeal this year, you have been very generous. 

 

They gave their tomorrows so we could have our today... 
...Lest we forget 

* * * * * * * * * 

COVID Guidelines 

 One parent/carer only to accompany pupil at drop off and pick up times 

 Children to stay with adult at all times and not to run or walk ahead at 

drop off and pick up times 

 Adults to wear a mask when approaching school, on the playground and 

at the school reception/office 

 Social distancing on the playground and keeping a 2m distance from the 

classroom door at drop off and pick up times 

 Teachers may wear a mask at the door when greeting pupils and parents 

 If you with to speak to the class teacher please contact them via email or 

telephone the school office to make a telephone appointment –tel: 01253 

734658 



 

INSIDE STORY HEADLINE 
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FUTURE EVENTS 

We have thought carefully about how we can put on some fun activities for the children 

and help to raise money for the P.T.F.A.  We have some exciting events leading up to 

Christmas to look forward to, please see 

further information below: 

 

 FRI 4 DEC—Christmas Jumper Day, 

in return we are asking for donations 

for the Christmas Raffle—KS1 Biscuits 

or chocolates & KS2 Bottles, many 

thanks 

 

 

 THUR 17 DEC - Christmas Party & 

Panto Day, a fun filled day for each 

class, please see the poster  for further 

information. 

 

 

 

PUMPKIN TRAIL 

Congratulations to Freya Strickland in Year 4, the winner  of the Pumpkin Trail.  Freya re-

ceived a  £25 Plackitt & Booth gift voucher and chocolates.  Thank you to all the families who 

took part in this activity, we hope you enjoyed it. 

  FUNDRAISING 

 PUMPKIN TRAIL   £177 

 EASTER DISCO DONATION   £307 

Thank you so much for your ongoing support! 
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SCHOOL LIFE & LEARNING 

St Peter’s Catholic 

Primary School 

 

Norfolk Road 

Lytham 

FY8 4JG 

 

Tel: 01253 734658 

 

Headteacher : 

Mrs A Heyes 

 

Advent and Christmas  

As we move towards Advent and 

Christmas we have been looking at 

how we can celebrate this special 

time of year.  KS2 will be leading lit-

urgies throughout Advent, which we 

will share with the whole school and 

parents (virtually).  The KS1 children 

will be taking part in Nativity litur-

gies in their class bubbles, which we 

will also share virtually.  Further in-

formation to follow. 

 

 
Our school virtues this 

half term are 
Generous and Grateful 

 
 
 

A Prayer for Light 
Adrian Porter SJ 
 

Being Grateful we ask God for 
light to show us where he has 
been present in the experiences 
of our lives today.  
  
Lord, 
let me be still 
and at peace, 
just for a few moments, 
in the busy-ness 
of my day. 
Let me be attentive 
to where I have been 
and where I am headed. 
And let me see where 
you have been present 
in my life 
today. 
Amen. 

 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 

Anti-Bullying week 16-20 Nov 

Next week is Anti-Bullying week where we will be celebrating our differences 

and unique talents, also being grateful for all the different gifts we have and 

thinking how we can use these generously.  At this difficult time, we will be 

looking at how much we have to be grateful for and will be encouraging the 

children to reflect on this.  Monday is ‘Odd Socks Day’ 

 

MON 16 NOV—Odd Socks day 


